
18th bi-annual CRJS Study Tour to: 

People’s Republic of CHINA – May 2018 

Professor Winterdyk has been leading criminology/criminal justice study tours to Europe on a bi-

annual basis since the late 1980s.  

For the first time, Prof. Winterdyk will be offering a 2+ week study tour to CHINA to visit and 

study their criminal justice system firsthand. Since 1949, China has established a socialist based 

criminal justice system which serves over a billion people. After the Cultural Revolution in 1979, 

China has undergone many law and procedural reforms which makes for an interesting study. 

And as one of the major world powers today, it is a country and criminal justice system worthy 

of study. 

As this will be our first field trip to China and a number of logistics, the tour/field school will be 

limited to no more than 18 students. 

Among other events, the tour (exact dates to be confirmed) will likely include: 

- A visit to Beijing and the Great Wall 

- A visit to Tiananmen square 

- Through various key contacts we will visit to police stations, courts, and a several 

detention facilities for both adults and young offenders  

- A number of additional cultural sight visits (e.g., the famous West Lake region in 

Hangzhou - the city which hosted the recent G20 meetings; a tea planation along with 

visits to some of the famous pagodas; among other interesting sights in the region) 

- Several guest lectures will also be provided (in English) 

- Opportunity to meet and engage in exchanges with Chinese criminal justice students 

- And more… 

Final details for accommodations and site visits are still being arranged but it is estimated that 

the cost (less tuition) will be between $4000-$6000. The estimated cost includes air, land travel, 

some meals, and accommodations. 

If you are interested in this unique learning opportunity, this is a once in a lifetime opportunity, 

please contact Prof. Winterdyk for an application (available after Sept. 12th). NO deposit is 

required but only SERIOUS applicants should apply so as not to disadvantage others. 

PLEASE NOTE: Dr. Tavcer is offering her field school study to Ranklin Inlet in May 2017. If 

you are interested in participating in both field schools you will only be eligible to receive credit 

for one of the option courses as both programs are designated as CRJS 2011. For further 

clarifcation you can also see Leann Acheson the Justice Studies Academic Adviser/Practicum 

Coordinator. 


